HOLY ROSARY

“l come that they may have life and have life to the full”
John: 10:10

Week Beginning - 8th September 2025 Next Week

Below are a couple of
Welcome Back events coming up

Welcome back to all our children and families - it'’s great to see you  gver the next couple
all safe and well. of weeks.
During the Summer, Mrs Burns, our business manager moved on
and we are currently in the process of appointing a replacement. In
the meantime, Mrs Cooper has joined us and is working in the
school office. We send her a big Holy Rosary welcome.
Welcome also to our new children in Foundation Stage, we look
forward to working together and watching them grow.
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The school calendar
on the home page of
the website will keep
you up-to-date with

events for the rest of

Reminders the term
We have made a great start with uniform and the children look really smart!
We are still however having to give some reminders. Tuesday 9"
Please be reminded: September
. Footwear MUST be plain black shoes - no trainers or branded footwear Year 5 Swimming
. Children should be wearing ties - this is part of our uniform policy. These can be
purchased from the school office. Wednesday |7th
. Children MUST NOT wear jewellery. If earrings are worn, these MUST be September
removed on PE days. Staff will not remove these. Beth Tweedle is visiting

. PE kit consists of plain white polo top, blue shorts or joggers and a plain blue
hoodie or school jumper. Again, plain black pumps are needed for PE.

If children do not have correct uniform, we will contact parents and ask them to

ensure they dress correctly the following day, Attendance Bear

Social Media

From this term, our school Twitter accounts will be closing. To
keep up to date with news, events and celebrations, please
follow us on our new Instagram accounts.
@holyrosaryrcprimary will be the main place where we
share updates and photos of school life.

Class accounts will be:
hrfoundationstage hryearl hryear2 hryear3 IWEENER Gl attepdance
bear to the class with the
hryear4 hryear5 hryearé best attendance.

to present an assembly

Each week Mrs Green
awards attendance bear!

Eafiverse Catering
2 VWe are pleased to welcome Taylor Shaw as our new school meal providers. Their menus
are designed to encourage children to enjoy a wide variety of foods while supporting
3 their health and wellbeing. We look forward to working with them to make lunchtimes a
=f " positive and enjoyable part of the school day. Menus can be found on the parent section

. of the school website.
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